
 
 

Press Release 

 

Foreign Secretary Mr. Bharat Raj Paudyal will pay an official visit to India on 13-

14 September 2022 at the cordial invitation of the Foreign Secretary of India Shri 

Vinay Mohan Kwatra.  

During the visit, the Foreign Secretary will hold a bilateral meeting with his Indian 

counterpart where the two sides will discuss different areas of cooperation between 

Nepal and India. 

The Foreign Secretary will return Kathmandu on 15 September 2022. 
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